

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School

Frogmore Street Tring HP23 5AU

Tel: 01442 822024

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk Instagram: @bishopwoodtring Mr G Stanley, Headteacher

Friday 19th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Year 6 'Victorian Christmas' Day - Wednesday 3rd December

We are happy to confirm that Year 6 will be taking part in a day dedicated to the Victorians. The sessions will be led by a company called "History off the Page", a brilliant company who have been to our school previously.

The day, consisting of up to 10 workshops, will provide valuable learning opportunities for children through role-play, practical activities and hands on experiences with replicas of artefacts from the Victorian times.

We would like the children to come to school dressed in the costume of the period to be fully immersed in the atmosphere of the day. Costumes need not be overly elaborate – see attachment for suggestions.

We would be grateful for a voluntary contribution of £13.00 per child, which will cover the cost of the day. If you are able to, please make this contribution via the School Gateway by Friday 14th November 2025.

If the cost will prove beyond your family's means please contact Debs in the office, as we would not want the cost to be a barrier to your child taking part. If you would like to make an additional contribution that may help another family, you are able to do this using the 'Voluntary Contribution' payment section on the Gateway.

We will need parental support to help run the activities from 10.30 am. If you can help, please sign up via The Gateway and indicate whether you can help for the morning, the afternoon or all day.

We are very much looking forward to an interesting and enjoyable day.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Ing and Mrs Harland





